
 

 

Welcome to the week 3 newsletter. The term is rushing by and it would seem that the warm weather 

we were experiencing has come to an end and the cooler weather has begun.  

School Card 2018. 

We have been informed by the school card team that many of the applications that have been entered on line have not 

been successful. This fault is a system fault and has caused issues across the state. In order to ensure that all parents 

eligible for school card receive their entitlement, we are asking that all families complete the form included in this news-

letter and return them to Jan (front office staff) ASAP. Jan will send them into Adelaide where they will be processed.  

Form A is for any family that earns less than $57,870 and is a biological parent of the student. 

Form F is for anyone that earns less than $57,870 and is a grandparent or carer of the student. 

If you are a new arrival to Australia, or do not fit the above 2 options, please come into the school to discuss your indi-

vidual needs.  

Eligibility for School Card assistance is dependent upon the combined family gross income for the 2016-2017 financial 

year being within the following School Card income limits: 

  

If you earn less than $57,870 please complete the appropriate form and return it to Jan as soon as possible. This will 

ensure you have you receive your entitlement to have the school fees paid in full.  

If you have any questions or concerns, or need support completing the form, please contact the school and we will be 

more than happy to help.  

 

A guide to which form to complete is available on the web site below. 

http://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme or pop 
into the school and discuss your individual situation with Jan at the front desk.  
 

Number of Dependent Chil-
dren 

Gross Annual School Card 
Income Limit 

Gross Weekly School Card 
Income Limit 

1 $57,870 $1,113 

2 $58,903 $1,133 

3 $59,936 $1,153 

4 $60,969 $1,173 

5 $62,002 $1,193 

Each additional dependent child $1,033 $20 
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HELLO AND WHAT WE HAVE DONE IN ROOM 13:  

Hello my name is Josh Champion and I am a passionate and enthusiastic person when it comes 

to education.  I am also the newly appointed teacher in Room 13 for the remainder of the year.  

I am currently in my second year of teaching. I have a strong passion in educating students who 

find learning challenging and also love to teach topics like bullying, mental health and physical 

education.  If you have any questions than please feel free to come and say hello.  I look for-

ward to working in room 13 for the rest of the year.  

Over this term we are going to be covering a number of new and exciting topics. Over the pre-

vious two weeks one of the major focuses has been about bullying. We have covered types of 

bullying, ways to be resilient towards bullying and the effects of bullying.  The class than made 

posters to show that we are a bullying free zone.  

 

Fundraising Chocolates. Upper Primary 
If you have taken chocolates to sell as part of our fundraising efforts, please ensure the money is returned to school 
asap. I would like to thank the students who have already returned their fundraising money and to the families and 
friends have supported the schools efforts by purchasing the chocolates. Well done to Ms Teague on her efforts around 
this project.  
 
Naplan.  
NAPLAN concludes today with a catch up day for those students who need to complete any tests missed. Students and 
teachers alike have worked very well through the process ensuring that the results they receive are as accurate as possi-
ble.  
NAPLAN is a snapshot in time. It is a great opportunity for students to have their current level assessed and for teachers 
to look at the results and use them to support future growth. I would like to thank all those that worked through the 
testing and hope that the time spent completing the tests yields positive results that support the future development of 
each year 3, 5 and 7 student. 
 
Governing Council. 
Our next Governing Council meeting is Monday 21st May. If you have anything you would like the council to discuss, or 
have ideas for the school, please do not hesitate to contact the governing council members and give them any thoughts 
and ideas that could support our schools development.  
That is all from me for now. I hope you have a great weekend.  

Matt Delany 
Principal 

Elizabeth East Primary School  



 

  

 

 

 

 WHOLE SCHOOL DISCO 

  Thursday 7th June 2018 

    School Hall 

     6.00 pm — 8.00 pm 

      $4.00 per child—$8.00 per family 
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2018 Term 2 Planner 

 

 

 

 
 

WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

4 21 May 
  
3.20pm Governing 
Council 

22 May 23 May 24 May 
  

25 May 
Year 7 Myth busters –
Craigmore visit 
  
  
  

5 
  
Newsletter 
  

28 May 29 May 30 May 31May 1 June 
Year 7 PIC visit 
  
Assembly 
  

6 4 June 5 June 6 June 7 June 
School Disco 

8 June 
  
Pupil Free Day - PAT 
Data 
  

7 
  
Newsletter 
  

11 June 
  
Queen’s Birthday 
  
  

12 June 13 June 14 June 15 June 
  
Assembly 

8 18 June 
  
3.20pm Governing 
Council 
  

19 June 20 June 21 June 22 June 
  
  

9 
  
Newsletter 
  
  

25 June 
  
DECD External 
Review 
  

26 June 
  
DECD External 
Review 

27 June 28 June 29 June 
  
Assembly 

10 
  
  

2 July 
  
Primary Swimming 
Years 3-5 
→ 

3 July 
  
Primary Swimming 
Years 3-5 
→ 

4 July 
  
Primary Swimming 
Years 3-5 
→ 

5 July 
  
Primary Swimming 
Years 3-5 
→ 

6 July 
  
Primary Swimming 
Years 3-5 


